Attachment #6: Girl Scouts Nation's Capital Sponsored Thang Tien XI, 2018
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March 16, 2018

Dear Girl Scout Family:

Girl Scouts Nation’s Capital welcomes you to the Washington Metropolitan
region for Thang Tien XI, the 11" International Jamboree for Viethamese
Scouting. We are looking forward to seeing you all June 28 - July 3, 2018 when
you join a group 1,200 strong for this unique, fun event.

We applaud the International Central Committee of Viethamese Scouting for
their commitment to providing the opportunity in the very best environment -
camp. The program team has been hard at work planning an experience that
will truly be memorable. Girl Scouts Nation’s Capital is proud to be part of
Thang Tien.

And, what a wonderful time of year to visit our Nation’s Capital! Before or after
the Jamboree, we encourage you to explore Washington, D.C. Consider earning
Discover the Nation’s Capital patch and learn about the city’s interesting Girl
Scout history.

Sincerely,
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Lidia Soto-Harmon
Chief Executive Officer

Girl Scout Council of the Nation’s Capital 4301 Connecticut Avenue, NW M-2, Washington, DC 20008 | www.gscnc.org | 800.523.7898
TEL 202.237.1670 FAX 202.274.2161

Maryland: Waldorf 301.638.5373 Germantown 301.662.5106

Virginia: South Riding 703.777.5644 Kingstowne 571.642.0253

West Virginia: Martinsburg 304.263.8833



